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December 5, 1990

Sharon L. Nelson, Chairman
Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
Olympia, WA 98504

Re: UT-900726
Dear Ms. Nelson,

The rules proposed in UT-900726 if adopted would have & disastrous
effect on our industry. They reflect a complete lack of understanding and
disregard for the facts involved in the rental of telephone service to our
guests.

Please listen to the Washington Hotel and Motel Association and make
certain that these one-sided and unfair rules are not adopted.

Thank you,

Tanya Guenther
Yice President
Guenther Management Company
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